



March 2023
Key Dates for
your Diary 

Spring Term 2 

SLT
Message

No after school
clubs 

27th - 31st March 

Easter Holidays 
3rd-14th April 

INSET DAY (No
students in school) 

April 17th April  

Options evening and
post-16 transition

event - 
Wednesday 19th April 

Parent/Carer Cream
Tea Afternoon 
Tuesday 25th April 

Scholastic Books are sending us
300 books for students to browse

and buy. It will be here from 24-
28th April.



Parents are also invited to join us
as the book fair will be available

for the afternoon cream tea.



Hello everyone, 

It has been another great week here at Oak
Tree School & I would like to give a warm
welcome to our new starters who have
completed their first full week with us. It’s
lovely to see so many new faces! 

Students have been completing some
fantastic work around school such as their
AR reading tests, which have highlighted
some excellent improvements to their
reading levels. We also had a visit from the
Miracle Theatre whose workshops were
tailored towards building confidence,
resilience and self-esteem. 

We ended the week, on Friday 17th March,
with many of our staff and students dressing
up in red in support of red nose day. They
had great fun raising money by way of face-
painting, litter picking and a bake sale.

Thank you for your continued support & have
a great week. 

All the best,  
Jack Stevenson



OTS raises money for comic relief!

Well done to all the students who took part in raising money
for comic relief today. It was so great to see lots of students
wear red and donate some of their credits towards the
charity in return for a cupcake. 

Students really engaged in the litter pick and discussing lots
of ways they can help to create a healthier environment. The
winners of the litter pick are Prussia Cove and ML. 

Well done to everyone!

Learning Outdoors

Some of the activities have included,
cooking, lighting fires, learning about
nature, archery and its nearly time for

surfing!!

As the days are getting
lighter and warmer

students are thoroughly
enjoying engaging in all

activities outdoors!



Here at Oak Tree we always strive to make improvements
and develop what we offer to our students and

parents/carers. It is extremely important to us that you
help to shape any change we make and we very much

value your opinion and feedback.



 Please could you take a few minutes to complete this very
short survey on the link below about school policies.



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=7DJCoUJd2ky8lksak9MhpX2EXDL1-
jZKuM0rRTzluxNUQzdBME5KSUlCQUVaWlZCREUwV0tBM

U8yNy4u
 

All responses we receive will go into a draw for a £10
supermarket voucher of your choice!



Thanks for your time and support.

SURVEYSURVEYSURVEY

https://forms.office.com/e/wyBkJU4gWj

